
We are reading Where 
the Wild Things Are, Look 
up, Here We Are, Beegu 
and On Sudden Hill.

We will be learning about the 
features of a sentence. We will 
be embedding capital letters, 
finger spaces and full stops in 
our writing. 

We will be learning about 
place value (tens and ones) 
within 20 and comparing 
numbers. We will also be 
adding and subtracting.

We will observe changes 
across the seasons. We will 
also find out about the 
properties of materials to help 
us design our own party hat.

Geography and History
We will look at significant individuals 
at Halifax, within the local/national 
community and people of the past. 

Computing

We will be learning about 
online safety.

We will be exploring mark making with 
paint using primary colours. In DT we 
will be investigating how different foods 
affect our senses.

Art & DT Music

PSHE PEWe will be discussing how we 
can make our classrooms a 
happy and safe place to learn. 
We will also be celebrating our 
differences.

We will be doing 
gymnastics and basketball.

Year 1

We will be creating music around the theme 
of ‘Ourselves’, using sounds to explore how 
we can represent meaning in music.



The Year 1 teachers are Mrs Norton, Miss 
Davis and Miss Bishop.

School day:
• Gate opens at 8.35 and closes at 8.45. 

The school day ends at 3:15pm. 

PE/Forest school information:
• Wednesday: Aut 1- 1AD forest 

schools and 1EB PE. Aut 2- 1EB 
forest schools and 1AD PE. 

• Tuesday- PE for both classes. 
On PE days please wear PE kit and forest 
school days wear full length, old clothes 
and welly boots. 

• 15/10/24 and 16/10/24 - 
Parents’ Evening 

• 28/10/24 to 1/11/24- Half 
term break

• 4/11/24 – Trust PD day – 
school closed to pupils 

• 20/12/24 - Last day of 
term

• 7/1/25 – Pupils return to 
school

• Homework in Year One 
is daily reading. Please 
record these in the 
child’s reading diary. 
We will count reads 
and change books on a 
Friday. 

Year 1
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